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To:  Mayor Dodgen and Council Members 
  City Manager Steve Parker 
 
From:  Dale Skinner, Fire Chief 

 
Date:  1/31/2024 

 

Re:  Purchase of 3 Washer/Extractors  

As Council is aware, the Fire Department was approved by Council to purchase gear 
extractors for the purpose of washing and decontaminating structural firefighting gear 
(PPE).  

The old unit is no longer needed. Due to its age, it would not be of much value to 
auction. The New Berlin Volunteer Fire Department is in need of a PPE extractor.  

The department is requesting to donate the Uimac Extractor, Serial Number 
UW60P2OU8001, to the New Berlin Volunteer Fire Department. 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Dale Skinner 

Fire Chief 

 


